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AVENlNG PLAYGROUP

PLAYGROUP COMMITTEE

Avening Playgroup is a charity (Registration Number 900618) run by a committee of volunteers, parents and carers.  The Committee is essential to keep the playgroup running and has to include parents and carers of children currently attending the playgroup to be able to open.   All parents are welcome to attend the committee meetings which occur approximately six times a year.  The committee is elected at the A.G.M. in September each year.  The committee manages the day-to-day affairs of the playgroup and is responsible for:

· Organising fundraising activities.  The Playgroup is reliant on fundraising to keep it going and the Committee organizes regular events throughout the year which are only a success with the support of all parents

· Employing and managing staff

· General financial and administrative duties

· Ensuring the setting complies with local legislation and regulations

· Liaising with OFSTED

AIMS
Avening Playgroup aims to provide equality and inclusion for all children in the setting, and is committed to working in partnership with parents and carers to ensure that the welfare of their child is paramount. The playgroup recognises that parents and carers are the first educators of their children and will support their essential work.  Avening playgroup provides a:
· Safe and secure environment in which all children feel supported in their individual developmental needs and where they are listened to and their ideas are taken seriously and valued
· Focus on developing independence and individual learning

· An environment where your child will be nurtured and enriched, ready for school life
PARENT PARTNERSHIP
We believe that parents are the best educators for their children.  We therefore value input from ALL parents in the day-to-day happenings at the playgroup.
Parents are informed via:
· Notice board with news and up to date information.

· Term time newsletters.

· Parents meetings with Key Workers
· Children’s development files – These are shared with parents in December and June/July, but you can request to see them at any time.   Parents are welcome to add to them.
· WOW vouchers – Staff are always delighted to read about the children’s achievements outside of playgroup.

· It is a legal requirement for staff to liaise with other professionals such as childminders and any other playgroup/nursery that each child attends.
· ‘All About Me’ forms. Parents are asked to fill these in with their child to share what they doing at home.
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